
Home Affairs review of the Significant Cost Threshold 

- In April 2023, the Agency was approached by the Department of Home Affairs 

(Immigration Health Policy and Assurance Branch) to contribute to the 

Significant Cost Threshold SCT review to assist them in better understanding 

the public expenditure impacts from a NDIS perspective. 

- We supplied the following information based on the publicly available 

Quarterly Report to Disability Minister (QRDM) data as at 31 March 2023: 

o The average payments and annualised committed supports for all 

participants, by age bands 

o The average payments and annualised committed supports for Non-

Supported Independent Living (non- SIL), by age bands 

o A statement that both average payments and committed supports 

across all age bands have been increasing each year at rates higher 

than general inflation. 
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